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JuneS. 2017

Re: Veterans Memorial Municipal Pool

Dear Common Council.

At their May 25, 2017 special meeting the Heritage Preservation Commission
recommended that the Common Council also consider Option A of the ISG pool options
when reviewing the proposals for a new facility on the Memorial Pool site. The Heritage
Preservation Commission approved the designation of both the pool and thebathhouse in
April 2016 and therefore, desires the preservation and incorporation of these structures
into any future proposal at this site. ISG Option A is the current preferred option of the
Heritage Preservation Commission.

If you have any questions please contactme at (608)-789-7391

Sincerely,

Terence Collins- Chair Charles Clemence- Vice Chair

Ariel Beaujot, Chris Kahlow, Dan Marifce
Jessica Olson - Council Member


